
 

Dear chessfriends, 

 

I am sending you warm greetings from the Czech Republic. 

I would like to kindly invite you for the 14
th

 European Union Youth Chess Championship U8-14 

which will take place in Kouty nad Desnou (Czech Republic) on 5
th

 – 14
th

 August 2016. 

European Union Youth Chess Championship is organized under the patronage of the European 

Chess Union. 

http://www.europechess.org/eu-youth-chess-championship-2016-regulations/ 

Registration please make till the end of June to Mr. Fiala, director of the event. 

 

Thank you and I enjoy our meeting, 

With best regards 

 

IM Petr Pisk 

delegate of the Czech Chess Federation 
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